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This Weeks Headlines

Planet Possible Winners – On 7th and 8th December, Pendeen children took part in a TPAT wide competition. We won and children had an extra break to celebrate. With a helicopter fly by in their honour! Well done all, and many thanks to RNAS Culdrose for arranging the fly past at such short notice. 
Christmas Disco – 4.30 to 5.30 on Friday 15th December. Tickets are £2, please see Sharon in the office.


Christmas Events – 
· Christmas Disco in the school hall, Friday
15th December, tickets priced at £2 with snacks included. Please see Sharon Hopkins for tickets
· Christmas Lunch (children only) in school
on Friday 15th December (Menu linked here)
· Christmas Performance – Monday
18thDecember in the church, free of charge, but please see Sharon Hopkins for tickets
· Carols at Geevor – Tuesday 19th December
from 2.00pm at Geevor, all welcome, please join us if you can, no tickets needed.
Thanks to the Old Coastguard Campsite for their very kind donation of the Christmas Tree.




Advantage Project – Check out the new page on the website, and see if you can work out who’s who!
https://www.pendeenschool.co.uk/web/guess_who/669821 


Down on the Farm

Dates for your diary
15/12/23 – Christmas Disco – FOPS
18/12/23 – Christmas Performance – all 
19/12/23 – Christmas Carols at Geevor 
19/12/23 – 3.15 – Break up
04/01/24 – Children Return


Other News

Charges for Breakfast Club – Unfortunately we will be asking for a charge of 50p per child per session for breakfast club from January. Please see me with any questions or concerns.

Residential – Much more information to follow, including cost, but, for Teyr and Peswara classes we have booked Porthpean Camp for 2 nights and 3 days from 17th to 19th July 2024.

Last day of clubs – will finish on Friday 15th December and re-start, with a new menu on Monday 15th January.
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